Date: 11 January 2018

Alastair Gordon

National Infrastructure Commission
5% Floor, 11 Philpot Lane

London EC3M 8UD

/4,
Dear /3{ J}Jé’;j;,.

Oxford to Cambridge Expressway

2 OXFORDSHIRE
%7 COUNTY COUNCIL

Leader’s Office
County Hall

New Road
Oxford OX1 1ND

Councillor lan Hudspeth
Leader of the Council

Following a Motion which was agreed at the Full Council meeting of Oxfordshire
County Council on 12 December 2017, | have been requested to write to you
requesting a Public Enquiry into the need for the road and the selection of a route, so
that everyone involved has the opportunity to have their views properly taken into
account, and to set up a cross-party Committee to look at all aspects of the impact of

the Expressway.

I would be very grateful for an acknowféagement of receipt of this letter.

Yours sincerely
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Direct Line: 01865 81"5283 Mobile: 07956 270318
Email: ian.hudspeth @ oxfordshire.gov.uk
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk
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